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Year End Mini-Grant Update:  
This year a total of $46,170.48 was requested through the PTCA mini-
grant program. We were able to grant $18,298.62 in PTCA funds. This 
has been a very successful and rewarding program for all involved. For 
more detailed information on mini grants, please visit:  
http://atlncs.org/ptca/what-we-do/ptca-meeting-minutes-reports/ 
 
No Más Cantina Dine-Out: 
Our dine out at No Más Cantina held on April 23 raised $300. It was so 
well attended we have scheduled the last dine out of the school year for 
the last day of school, Tues. May 22.  
 
Run with the Wolves 5K: 
We had over 433 registrations – a great turn out for our first race. We had 
about 14 health fair vendors and about 10 sponsors donating in-kind 
good.  
 
Teacher Appreciation: April 10-13 
Both campuses celebrated our talented faculty. There were fresh flowers, 
catered lunches, money and more. The staff was very appreciative.  
 
PTCA Meeting 
Our final PTCA meeting was held on May 7 at the middle school. We had 
about 36 attendees and voted on next year’s PTCA Executive Committee 
slate, next year’s PTCA budget and ANCS Governing Board of Directors 
slate.  A list of the newly-elected 2012-2013 officers can be found below: 

 
2012-2013 PTCA Executive Committee: 

 
Co-President (Middle School)- Vendredi Hardeman 

Co-President (Elementary School)-  Narin Hassan 

Vice President- Victoria Trestrail 

Secretary- Lori Howard 

Treasurer- Ellie Cantkier 

Volunteer Coordinator- Bill Turcotte 



Faculty Representative (Middle School)- Jennifer Dickie 

Faculty Representative (Elem School)- Thermonique Childs 

A copy of next year’s PTCA budget can be found in the PTCA section of 
the ANCS website. 
 
Middle School Talent Show 
This well attended event was sponsored by the PTCA. We had over 20 
acts with 5 judges. It was by far the most attended talent show to date.  
 
Upcoming PTCA Events 
The PTCA will host the Graduation Receptions for both the 5th and the 8th 
grades at the end of the school year. 
 
 
Submitted by Melissa McKay-Hagan and Anita Downing, Co-Presidents 
 
 
 
 
 
 


